
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 

September 19, 2017 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the 
BDP in attendance included Allan Nappen, Jay Haenn, Catherine Grumbein, Larry Mastroieni, Jack 
Fazio, Jim Brusilovsky, and Bob Cole.  Also present: Candyce Fluehr Chimera, Board Liaison, Scott 
Bendig, Police Chief, Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township 
Manager, and Danielle Bridge, Penn Suburban Chamber of Greater Montgomery County.   
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:35pm. 
 
April 2017 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
New Business:   
 
The Committee welcomed the newest member of the group, Catherine Grumbein, who is from PTW and 
is replacing Andrew Seo, who left the organization to pursue other opportunities.   
 
Police Department 

Chief Scott Bendig gave an overview of the police department and the current trends in law 
enforcement.   
 

Business Card Exchange Event- 2018 
The Penn Suburban Chamber of Greater Montgomery County made a suggestion to switch up the 
Business Card Exchange for 2018.  They suggested a morning event at the Community and 
Recreation Center in the first quarter of 2018.  The Committee agreed to the morning event at the 
CRC and Township Staff will contact the Chamber to see about a date in March.   
 

Old Business:  None. 
 
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:25p.m.  The 
Committee will meet next on October 17, 2017.   


